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Party photos: Young Women in 
Law 2017 Articling Student 
Welcome Drinks
 

Laurel D. Hogg was quoted in PrecedentJD's article regarding 
the 7th Annual Welcoming Event for articling students hosted 
by Young Women in Law.

“We’re excited to welcome all of the 2017/2018 articling 
students,” said Laurel Hogg, vice president and director of 
membership at YWL, in an interview. “This is an exciting 
opportunity to meet and establish connections with other 
women in the legal community. We would like to extend a 
special thank you to TransPerfect Solutions for sponsoring this 
event annually, and we look forward to seeing new faces at 
upcoming YWL events!”

Continue reading: http://precedentjd.com/news/party-photos-
young-women-in-law-2017-articling-student-welcome-
drinks/?platform=hootsuite
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